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 The Medical Marijuana Commission meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, 

August 11, 2022 by Chairman James Miller.  In attendance at the meeting in person was Chairman Miller 

and Commissioner Case.  Commissioners Mobley, Russell, and Thomas attended by the Go-To link.  

 Approval of the minutes was the first matter of business conducted.  Upon review of the minutes 

Commissioner Thomas made a motion to approve which was seconded by Commissioner Case and 

carried 5-0.  Director Chandler presented the notice items next.  They consisted of Permit 70 New Day 

Cultivation’s name change to Leafology and Permit 145 CuraLeaf’s name change to Greenlight Little 

Rock.  Next on the agenda was the change of ownership applications.  The first application, Permit 123 

Good Day Farm, was presented by Counselor Michael Goswami.  After consideration of the request 

Commissioner Case made a motion to approve the transfer which was seconded by Commissioner 

Thomas.  The matter carried 5-0.  Counselor Goswami presented the next change of ownership, Permit 

272 Greenlight Monticello.  After presentation of this request Commissioner Russell made a motion to 

approve the transfer which was seconded by Commissioner Mobley and carried 5-0.  The last change of 

ownership was Permit 309 Acanza.  Counselors Erika Gee and Eli Bowers appeared on behalf of Permit 

309.  After review of the matter Commissioner Mobley made a motion to approve the transfer.  The 

motion was seconded by Commissioner Case and carried 5-0. 

 The last matter on the agenda was Administrative Matters.  Director Chandler presented the 

Transfer of Location application with modification to reflect the changes in submission time along with 

other minor alterations the form to properly reflect the operations of the industry.  Chairman Miller made 

a motion to approve which was seconded by Commissioner Case and carried 5-0.  Upon setting the next 

meeting for September 8, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. the meeting was adjourned. 
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